
Merry Christmas From Your NATCA Family!

Merry Christmas! Your NATCA Family wishes you a safe and happy holiday.
May this season be full of joy and good memories for you and your loved ones.
We thank those of you working over the holiday, as you keep our National
Airspace System operating safely and efficiently, allowing many Americans to
celebrate with their family and friends near and far.
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